
First Grade Homework Calendar:  October 2016 
 

 

PARENTS:  Initial the box each night once your child has completed the homework for that day.  Spelling practice 
suggestions are on the back of the calendar.  Remember the      means work is DUE the following day and should be 
completed in your child’s Homework Notebook.   

Spelling/Sight 
Words 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Spelling Words: 
bun        bug 
sun        mug 
Sight Words: 
he, I 

3 Use >, < or = to 
compare these 
numbers: 
34__56,  45__54  
27__16,  21__21 
 

4 Solve this story 
problem:  I had six 
cookies.  My friend ate 
2.  How many do I have 
left?  Draw a picture 
and write a number 
sentence. 

5 Write the numbers 
from 51 to 70 

6 Read a story with an 
adult.  Tell them about 
the beginning, middle 
and end of the story 
(plot) 

7 Count from 80 to 110 
by ones.  Count to 100 
by fives. 

Spelling Words: 
bed       den 
fed       hen 
Sight Words: 
of, in 
 

10 Read these numbers 
to an adult: 
 

78           64 
27           72 
17           73 
41           14 

11 Tell a grown up a 
word that begins like 
each of these: 
pool, tent, ball, and, 
down  

12 Count from 90 to 
120 by ones.  Count to 
10 by twos.   

13 Copy the words into 
your journal.  Circle 
the one that doesn’t 
belong: 
1) can, to, cat 
2) dog, do, up 
3) go, my, get 

14 Write the numbers 
from 80 to 100. 

Spelling Words: 
jar, far, are, art 
 
Sight Words: 
was, his 
 

17 Read a story with an 
adult.  Tell them about 
the beginning, middle 
and end of the story 
(plot) 

18 Read a story with an 
adult.  Tell them your 
who favorite character 
was and why. 

19 Solve these 
problems: 
1. One more than 9 

is__. 
2. One less than 12 is 

___. 

20 Copy the words into 
your journal.  Clap the 
syllables, write the 
number: 
 
rug, into, jump, little, 
cartoon   

21 Read these numbers 
to an adult: 
 

22            55 
90            19 
43            28 
12            75 

Spelling Words: 
the, thing, with, math 
 
Sight Words: 
that, she 
 

24  Solve these 
problems: 
10+4= 
9+7= 
6+5= 
12+3= 

25  Read a story with 
an adult.  Tell them 
about the beginning, 
middle and end of the 
story (plot) 

26 Copy the words into 
your journal.  Circle 
the one that doesn’t 
belong: 
1) girl, boy, car 
2) dog, cat, ball 
3) car, bus, up 

27 Copy the words into 
your journal.  Clap the 
syllables, write the 
number: 
 
mom, truck, table, baby, 
caterpillar   

28 Count from 0 to 120 
by ones.  Count to 20 by 
twos. 


